
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

                       NOTIFICATION 

 
 

This is to inform all employees of Geeta University that it has been decided by the competent 

authority that it is a mandatory requirement for each member to submit a self-attested copy of their 

valid passport.  

In cases, where a passport has not been issued, a Police Verification Certificate must be submitted 

instead on or before 10th July 2024 to the HR department. 

 

This is issued with approval of the Competent Authority.    

 

 

                                                      
Deputy Registrar & Head HR  
Geeta University, Panipat 
 

No.GU/DRO/159/2024-607               Dated:  मंगलवार, 11th जून 2024/ 
                                                                          जे्यष्ठ शुक्ला पञ्चमी, ववक्रम संवत् 2081   
                                             

 Copy of the above is forward to the following for information and necessary action:  

 

1. All Employees of Geeta University -(For information and order for strict compliance) 

2. P.A. to Hon’ble Pro-Chancellor (For information of the Pro-Chancellor) 

3. P.A. to Vice-Chancellor (For information of the Vice Chancellor) 

4. P.A. to Pro Vice-Chancellor (For information of the Pro-Vice Chancellor) 

5. P.A to Registrar (For information of the Registrar) 

6. Notice Board 

7. Guard file  

                                      
 Deputy Registrar & Head HR 

Geeta University, Panipat 


